
School Board Meeting:     February 26, 2018 
 
Subject:       Policy 520 – Student Surveys 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller, Director of 
        Teaching and Learning 
 
              
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Recommend approval of the revised policy. 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

 
Final Reading of a Revised Policy 

 
The following revised policy is presented to the School Board for final reading:   
 
520 -- Student Surveys 
 
Recommend the addition of MSBA Model Policy language to clarify the types of 
surveys needing parent review and opt-out procedures. 
 
 
 


